
Parent Interest Meeting 

For 

5th – 8th Grade Fall Volleyball 

 

Who: Any 5th – 8th grade girls who are interested in participating in a fall volleyball league 

Where: Franklin High School Room C220 

When: June 2nd at 5:30 PM 

What: Interest for fall volleyball opportunities has increased over the last few years and Saber Volleyball 

would like to offer those players who are interested the opportunity to learn the game and participate in 

a match play. For more information on the opportunity including league dates, practice times, and fee 

to register come to the meeting. A league representative will also be there to answer any questions you 

have. If you can’t make the meeting be sure to contact Coach Brandenburg at the high school to get all 

the details.  

Please RSVP by going to the following URL 

http://tinyurl.com/volleyballinterest  

For More Information or If You Have Questions Feel Free to Contact Coach Brandenburg at the 

Following Email Address 

eric.brandenburg@franklin.k12.wi.us  

 

http://tinyurl.com/volleyballinterest
mailto:eric.brandenburg@franklin.k12.wi.us

